
From: Bogans, Tracey <TBogans@wbklaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 12:14 AM 
To: Joseph Szczesny <Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Bogans, Tracey <TBogans@wbklaw.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KWBG(AM), Boone, Iowa (Fac: 22978) 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

Hi Joe,  

 
On behalf of Fieldview Broadcasting, LLC, licensee of KWBG(AM), Boone, Iowa 

(FAC: 22978), we would like to request extension of its special temporary 
authority to operate KWBG(AM) at variance of its licensed authorization. The 
station is operating at 0.125 kw non-directional at night due to technical 

issues. The licensee has ordered a new transmitter, however, shipping has 
been delayed. Due to this delay in shipping, the licensee must request 

additional time to operate at variance of its licensed parameters.  
 
Applicant certifies that neither applicant nor any party to the application is 

subject to denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug 
Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862.  
 

Once the FCC file number is generated, the licensee will promptly submit the 
filing fee for this extension of STA request. 

 
Best regards, 
Tracey 

 

WILKINSON 
 

) 
 

BARKER 
 

) 
 

KNAUER 
 ) 

 

LLP 
 

   

Tracey  A.  Bogans 
 

 

Paralegal/Broadcast Communications Specialist 
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